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Our newsletter is printed monthly by
Benevolent and Protective

Order of Elks
Northglenn Lodge #2438

10969 Irma Drive
Northglenn, CO 80233

A Busy Month at the Club
This month we experienced two failures resulting in major changes behind
the bar. The plumbing rework caused the Club to be closed until repaired
and the Cooler finally gave out and we had to make room for a new one.

Northglenn Elks
1970-2020

50 Years



Hey Northglenn.
Happy November Northglenn Elks. Another month has come and gone. October
showed us a great time at our Lodge. Our Oktoberfest celebration was an awesome
success.
At the time of this writing, you guessed it, the COVID restrictions changed yet again.
The wearing of masks is also mandatory including when outdoors. Also, we must take
the amount of people gathering at one table from 10 down to 5 I know we only had 8,
but regardless, it’s now 5. This is something that we all have to do to remain open. As
always, the kitchen will be open from 4-8. If you have any ideas as to a particular
meal, please let Aly or I know.
Unless the restrictions change again, we will have several things planned for Novem-
ber. Our annual Charity ball, and the decorating for our Lodge lighting, (all are wel-
come and encouraged to attend and help out), and Lodge lighting. Keep an eye out
on the November calendar for upcoming events and dates and changes.
As always, stay healthy and stay safe.
Sincerely, Paul Schmeisser | Exalted Ruler
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Secretary’s Letter
Welcome to your Lodge!  We are happy you are here en-
joying your Lodge while you support it!!
We are starting one of the busiest times of the year.  We
start with CEA Fall Quarterly November 5,6,7 in Grand
Junction.  Next is Charity Ball on Saturday, November
14th.  Come join us for dinner and dancing and vote for
your favorite Charity Queen.  Craft Show had been
canceled, with Social Distancing rules of COVID, we could
not come up with a plan to keep everyone involved safe.
Thanksgiving Day the Lodge will be Closed.
The first Saturday in December is our annual Lodge
Lighting.  The first Sunday in December is our
Memorial Service.
This is your Lodge, and we want your help, ideas, and
opinions.  This Lodge does not run with just a few
volunteers, we need each and every one of you to help
us.  Remember we are a Lodge of Volunteers!!
Don’t forget to tip your volunteer Bartenders, Wait Staff
and cooks, they are all volunteers as well.
We are working the best we can to keep up with each
new normal while the rules change constantly.
We look forward to seeing you at the Lodge.

With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644
Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Paul Schmeisser   303-717-4392
Leading Knight:
 Stephen Boyd    720-422-1837
Loyal Knight:

Troy Young     720-266-3339
Lecturing Knight:

Archie Stark     303-819-6589
Secretary:

Tom Chambers    303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger     303-898-9860
Tiler:

Paal Rundberget   303-452-3212
Esquire

Open
Chaplain:

Rebecca Klatt    720-366-3682
Inner Guard

Kim Gremling    720-231-5580
Trustees:

Joe Heger     720-635-5881
Bill Gremling     720-288-5096
Rick Huffman    303-913-9837
Phil Crespin     303-919-5304
Jeffrey Ebbesen    303-929-6390

Paul Schmeisser
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk
In accordance with Grand Lodge Statutes,

applicants for membership will be posted at the
Lodge 7 days prior to the meeting

when they will be voted upon.



Our Volunteer of the month this month is Connie
Ebbesen. Connie has helped with all of our recent
events including veterans and kids, her happy smile
makes her fun and easy to work with! If you need
help, she is the one to ask! Thank you, Connie, for all
you do you are appreciated!!

Troy Young
Loyal Knight

 Is home recovering and doing very well.
 was involved in an accident that broke both of her Femur bones.

She is still in the hospital at this time but is getting ready to be sent home.
had surgery on October 15 and is doing well.

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Our selection for November has been active in the
Lodge for a long time. From taking care of the craft
fair, helping out with the Ritual Teams and keeping
our historical data for our Lodge. She helps organize
our event to make sure they are all ran as smoothly
as possible. Thank you Jan Chambers for all that you
do for our Lodge!

Stephen Boyd
Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Saturday, November 14
Dinner: 5:00

Stuffed Pork Chops

Dance to the Music of
Camillo DiSalle & the Prime Time Band

Nominations for 2020 Charity Queen
Are now being accepted.

Please Contact:
Stephen Boyd at 720-422-1837

Christmas is Right Around the Corner…
Decorate the Lodge with us

We will be starting the
decorating on

Saturday, November 28
From Lodge Open…

Inside and Out
We invite everyone to come
down and join us. This is fun!

Enjoy fun and friendship as we
take pride in our Lodge and the
holiday season. There is a lot to
do and we want to invite each

of you to come down and make
your personal contribution to

our holiday season.
Together, we can share the

holiday spirit!

Lodge Lighting
Saturday, December 5

WE have spent the week getting the
trees, lights and decorations up and

ready. Join us as we
Kick Off the Holiday Season

With fun for the Entire Family
Starts at 4:00 pm

Food and Drink Specials
Karaoke for the entire family



Name Date
Tim Cotichio  11/ 3
Andrew Kunter Jr  11/ 3
Kennethy Bergdoll  11/ 4
Tommy Chambers PDDGER 11/ 4
Marlen Schafer  11/ 4
Leslie Haun  11/ 5
Edwin Brown PER 11/ 7
Joyce Downing  11/ 7
George Rivera  11/ 7
Anthony Vieyra  11/ 9
David Albertson  PER 11/10
Thomas Cobb  11/10
C. Smiley  11/11
Angela Skubish  11/12
Charles Webster  11/12
Matthew Cox  11/13
Aurthur Deherrera Jr  11/13
John Hughes  11/13
Stuart Mengel  11/13
Matthew Stark  11/13
Melanie McClintock  11/14
Thomas Bibb  11/15
Larry McKee  11/17
Frank Ridrigez  11/17
Connie Meharg  11/19
Cynthia Routon  11/20
Charles Pfohl  11/22
Leon Schmidt  11/23
Jeffrey Steward  11/25
Harold Muroya  11/26
Kandyse Stark  11/26

Name Member Date
Evonne Edwin Meis 11/ 2
Jamie Michael Miller 11/ 2
Brigitte William McClintock 11/ 5
Anita James Newell Sr 11/ 7
Marilyn Jerry Yost 11/14
Jane Milton Nazarenus Sr 11/20
Mary Louise David Baca Sr 11/23
Patricia Steven Kupfner 11/24
Carol Richard Beckler 11/27

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details

     Name  Date
Frank & Patricia Hernandez 11/ 9
Paal & Cindy Rundberget 11/11
Louie & Maria Schimpf 11/11
Milton & Jane Nazarenus 11/23
Alvin & Josiane Larch 11/28
Roman & Dolores Alderete 11/29

Attention Members:
Starting January 1, 2020, if you buzz in, you will be
asked to show your membership card at the bar.
You will also be fined $1.00 for not using the key

card provided.
If you do not present your card at the bar, per

Grand Lodge Statutes, you will be asked to leave.
The exception to the fine includes: If your hands

are full Thank you, The House Committee



Yes !!
We are Open

Current Hours of Operation:
4:00 until Close Mon - Thurs.

2:00 until Close Fri - Sun.

The Kitchen is open full menu from
4 until 8

Reduced menu after hours

We continue to modify our hours and our
services as the guidelines change.

Please contact the Lodge if you have
any questions or would like to

ensure we are able to meet your needs.
We hope to see you at the Club!!

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

November 2020
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5 Lodge Mtg 7:00 6 7

8 9 10 11   Veterans Day
Vets & Active Duty
Eat Free

12 Trustee / House
Meeting 6:3

13 14
Charity Ball

15 16 17 18 19   PER Mtg 6:30
Lodge Mtg 7:00

20 21

22 23 24 25 26 Thanksgiving
Closed

27 28
Decorate the Lodge

29 30

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day



December 2020
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

H
A
P
P
Y

H
O
U
R

All
Day

50th Anniversary
Lodge Pins Available Now

$5.00 Each
 20 oz. Insulated Mugs   $20.00
 11 oz. Coffee Cup     $  5.00
 Memory Pack (pictures)  $10.00

    Adjusted CLUB HOURS
Sunday 2:00 pm until Close
Mon - Thur 4:00 pm until Close
Friday 2:00 pm until Close
Saturday 2:00 pm until Close

It was so much fun last year,
We had to do it again!!

How it works:
*We will have a container behind
the bar starting at the Charity Ball
until Lodge Lighting. Please put
your name in JUST ONCE if you
want to take part.
*Names will be drawn at Lodge
Lighting
*We will exchange gifts at the Tom
& Jerry party on December 19th.
*Try to limit yourself to $20.00



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

G&B’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street Bill Sheppard
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Northglenn
Rocks!!

Meeting Night 50/50 Drawing
Progressive 50/50 drawing at Lodge meetings
*Must be present and purchase a 50/50 raffle
ticket to be eligible. If we draw your membership
number, you are the winner!
Meeting Night:
October 1     September 15

Membership Drawing Amount: $170.00

REMEMBER…
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of Us
            THE VITAL LINK…..

YOU !

Did you Know…
Many of our members do not realize all of the activities
and events that our Lodge has to offer.
Did you know that we have a Bowling League? We also
attend and sponsor Bowling Tournaments throughout the
region.
Did you know that we have a Camping Committee? The
Rovin’ Corks take many trips throughout the season and
you are always invited.
Did you know that we are involved with several
Community and Charitable Activities? The list continues to
grow and change. From Angels & Heroes to hosting
Benefits, we are very involved. If you are interested in any
activities we currently support or would like to get
involved with something we have not yet engaged in, talk
to an Officer. Get Involved, participate in your Lodge!

Christmas Basket Program
This year has presented many challenges but we believe
the community needs this program more than ever. With
that in mind, there will be changes in the way we collect
food this year. At the time of this printing, we are unsure
if there will be an opportunity to conduct food drives at
local grocery stores. Please watch for more information
on possible food drop off drives similar to the one we
conducted for food banks earlier this year.
Your Donations are more important than ever.
We appreciate your donations and you can drop them off
at the Lodge anytime during normal business hours. If you
need to drop off in the morning, contact Tom Chambers
for possible options. Thank you for all of your support!



T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

Attention Members
Would you like to have your business card advertised

in this Banner monthly?

We will run your business card in this very location
for just $100.00 per year!

Contact Jerry Heger or Tom Chambers to find out how

Northglenn Elks Monday Night
Pool Tournament
8-Ball Double Elimination

Every Monday night at 6:30
Entry Fee: $5.00 per player

House 8 - Ball

Payouts (Based on 8 players)
First Place:  $35.00
Second Place:  $5.00

For all members & guests.
(Members get first preference)

21 and older please



Your LodgeComing To

They might be a little beat up
But… They are Back!!

And so are we!
Join us for a game and maybe

some lunch. No Potluck but we
are still doing shots on TD’s

See you at the Lodge!

Thank you for your Service

On Wednesday, November 11,
All Veterans & Active Duty

Eat Free at our Club.

Northglenn Elks Annual
Memorial Service
Sunday, December 6, 2020

11:00 am



72nd & Pecos, Turn II Bingo.

Members and Volunteers:
We have updated the Bingo workers list. If you currently work Bingo and are not
on this list, please let us know. Also, if you are still on the list and no longer are

able to help, please let us know.        Thanks for your continued support.

With theBingo Workers:
Babbitt, Bruce
Baca, Dave
Blakely, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Gremling, Bill
Gremling, Kim
Heger, Jerry
Heger, Tamara
Holstine, Marion
Hull, Norma
Lopez, Ben
McClintock, Bill
McClintock, Melanie
O’Connell, Pat
Olguin, Fred
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Van Gorp, Harold
Van Gorp, Sylvia
Werber, Gloria
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilin
Your Name Here…

We Need…
You!

Greetings from your Lodge Historian, Celebrating our 50th Anniversary
Wow! What a celebration we had for our Lodge 50th.
Thank You to all who came and celebrated with us and again Thank You to all who help put this together! We have survived
for 50 years because of members like you!  You believe in what we do and support our Charities!  We need you all to survive
another 50!
We still have many items for sale to commemorate our 50th ie: mugs, coffee cups, pins, 50-year Memory book, thumb drives
loaded with pictures from over 50 years and shirts.  All proceeds go to the Lodge.

See you all soon!!  Stay safe and healthy.
God Bless! Thanks for the memories!!
Jan Chambers, PDDGER
Northglenn Elks #2438 Historian

Bingo has resumed!!
That is right! Please join us on Monday’s at noon and Saturdays at 11:00 am

Workers and Players are welcome.

CLUB ACTIVITIES
WATCH FOR EXCITING NEW FUN AT OUR CLUB

MONDAY NIGHT:  POOL TOURNAMENT

TUESDAY: HAPPY HOUR ALL DAY AND NIGHT

WEDNESDAY NIGHT: DINNER

THURSDAY: MEETING NIGHT

FRIDAY: DINNER & GREAT TIMES



What do the Colors of the Flag Mean?

From the book "Our Flag" published in 1989 by the House of Representatives...
"On July 4, 1776, the Continental Congress passed a resolution authorizing a
committee to devise a seal for the United States of America. This mission, designed to
reflect the Founding Fathers' beliefs, values, and sovereignty of the new Nation, did
not become a reality until June 20, 1782. In heraldic devices, such as seals, each
element has a specific meaning. Even colors have specific meanings. The colors red,
white, and blue did not have meanings for The Stars and Stripes when it was adopted
in 1777. However, the colors in the Great Seal did have specific meanings. Charles
Thompson, Secretary of the Continental Congress, reporting to Congress on the Seal,
stated:

"The colors of the pales (the vertical stripes) are those used in
the flag of the United States of America; White signifies purity
and innocence, Red, hardiness & valour, and Blue, the color of
the Chief (the broad band above the stripes) signifies vigilance,
perseverance & justice."

Also, this from a book about the flag published in 1977 by the House of
Representatives...
"The star is a symbol of the heavens and the divine goal to which man has
aspired from time immemorial; the stripe is symbolic of the rays of light
emanating from the sun."
The quote below concerning gold fringe on the Flag is from the book "So Proudly We
Hail, The History of the United States Flag" Smithsonian Institute Press 1981, by
Wiliam R. Furlong and Byron McCandless. "The placing of a fringe on Our Flag is
optional with the person of organization, and no Act of Congress or Executive Order
either prohibits the practice, according to the Institute of Hearaldry. Fringe is used on
indoor flags only, as fringe on flags on outdoor flags would deteriorate rapidly. The
fringe on a Flag is considered and ‘honorable enrichment only', and its official use by
the US Army dates from 1895.. A 1925 Attorney General's Opinion states: 'the fringe
does not appear to be regarded as an integral part of the Flag, and its presence cannot
be said to constitute an unauthorized addition to the design prescribed by statute. An
external fringe is to be distinguished from letters, words, or emblematic designs
printed or superimposed upon the body of the flag itself. Under law, such additions
might be open to objection as unauthorized; but the same is not necessarily true of
the fringe.'"
The gold trim is generally used on ceremonial indoor flags that are used for special
services and is believed to have been first used in a military setting.


